
Success Story 
April 2013 – Hillsborough County 
 
Two siblings were allegedly abducted by their non-custodial parents. After seeing the AMBER Alert on 
television a citizen notified law enforcement of a vehicle the citizen sold to the suspects. This 
information allowed the investigation to shift its focus and the children were safely recovered in an out 
of country location 
 

Success Story 
October 2013 – Lee County 
 
A child was allegedly abducted by her non-custodial mother. There was a history of abuse of the child 
by the mother. Members of the Department of Agriculture are notified as part of the AMBER Alert 
process. Department of Agriculture personnel sighted the vehicle the mother had used in the 
abduction and subsequently performed a traffic stop. The child was recovered safely. 
 

Success Story 
December 2013 – Duval County 
 
A child was allegedly abducted by her non-custodial mother. There were indications the mother was 
an endangerment to the child. After investigative efforts determined the mother and child were in 
Georgia the Florida AMBER Alert was extended to Georgia. Local law enforcement in Georgia 
performed a traffic stop after receiving information on the subjects and the vehicle. The child was 
recovered safely. 
 
If you have any questions about the Florida AMBER Plan, please contact the Florida 
Department of Law Enforcement Missing Endangered Persons Information Clearinghouse at 
1-888-356-4774. 
 


